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Tinley Park Village Hall and the Tinley Park Police Department will reopen to the public on 
Monday, June 15. 
 
Village Hall will be open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Mondays through Fridays. For the first two 
hours each day, from 8 to 10 a.m., Village Hall will only be open for seniors and 
vulnerable residents. Village Hall will then open to the general public from 10 a.m. to 5 
p.m. There will be no late hours on Tuesdays. The main doors at Village Hall will open at 8 
a.m., and the Community Development doors will open at 8:30 a.m. 
 
The police department will be open 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
 
Please remember that anyone visiting a Village facility is required to wear face coverings 
and practice safe social distancing when inside. 


